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Subject : RE: Draft Assessment Report - Recorded Crime in Scotland 

Dear Richard 

Thank you for the helpful conversation this afternoon around the Assessment Report for 
“Statistics on Recorded Crime in Scotland”.   Thanks also for sight of the further draft of the 
Assessment report, which we have now had time to consider.  We continue to have significant 
concerns about the analysis and conclusions of the report.   
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